Press Releases

The Nature Conservancy to Expand Work along Wabash,
Upper Mississippi Basin with Support from Nestlé Purina
PetCare Company

Contribution Will Help Address Water Quality and Nutrient Management Issues

Indianapolis, Indiana | April 19, 2016 - The Nature Conservancy has worked for decades to
protect water quality in Indiana’s Wabash River, a critical tributary of the Mississippi River
Basin and a resource for drinking water, agriculture, industry and wildlife. With generous
support from Nestlé Purina PetCare Company, the Conservancy will expand its work along the
Wabash and throughout the Mississippi River Basin to achieve a healthy source of clean water
for both people and nature.

Read more in The Nature Conservancy Newsroom.
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